Crisp Point Light Historical Society Visitor Center & Boardwalk Fundraiser

The Crisp Point Light Historical Society has received enough donations to completely pay for the construction of the visitor center. All of the work has been completed, and we want to thank those donors who made this possible.

We still have a few different opportunities for those who would like to be involved in this project. A limited number of boards are still available in the boardwalk that can be engraved with the wording of your choice. Many people have used these as a memorial to a loved one. Also a door can be sponsored (limited number available). Future money from this fundraiser will be used to maintain, protect, and restore the Crisp Point facilities and grounds.

ivaille				
Address:				
City:		State:	_ Zip:	
Phone:				
Email:				
Name to be engraved on board or plaque (32 characters, including spaces, maximum) PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY!				
	\$900 Sponsor a bathroom	door, or utility room do	or. PLEASE CALL TO CONFIRM	
	\$150 Sponsor a boardwalk	s board.		

Make checks out to: Crisp Point Light Historical Society

Please mail check & form to: Rick Brockway, 450 W. Marr Road, Howell, MI 48855

Questions, please call 989-859-2425 or email crisppoint@gmail.com.

All contributions will be recognized in an upcoming newsletter.

Donations may be tax deductible, consult your tax adviser.

Ver: 2 Updated: 3-31-2017